
        

      

With finishing touches by Dominion Energy volunteers, students at this Boys 
& Girls Club can now enjoy everything their clubhouse has to offer for the 
first time in years. In 2018, a fire destroyed the Boys and Girl’s Club of the 
Northern Neck, dispersing its programs and kids to other facilities across the 
area. With a revamped teen center, recreation equipment, and light-filled 
spaces, the club is welcoming back its community youth to their new, state-
of-the art home. 


